STATE OF COLORADO

DIVISION OF RECLAMATION, MINING AND SAFETY

Department of Natural Resources

1313 Sherman St., Room 215
Denver, Colorado 80203
Phone: (303) 866-3567

FAX: (303) 832-8106

May 16, 2013 John W. Hickenlooper
Governor

Ed Cotter Mike King

U.S. Department of Energy Executive Director

2597 Legacy Way Loretta Pifieda

Grand Junction, CO Director

81503

RE: SR-13A Mine, Permit No. M-1977-311, Acreage Release Request (ARI)

Dear Mr. Cotter:

On May 9, 2013 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received a request from
Cotter Corporation for release of reclamation responsibility (AR1) for parts of the SR13-A Mine affected
area, On May 15, 2013, I inspected the site, along with you, Glen Williams and James Blair, and found
that the 2.96 acres requested for release was releasable. Please inform the Division of whether or not the
DOE concurs with the Division’s intent to approve ARI.

If you require additional information, or have questions or concerns, please contact me at the Division’s
Grand Junction Field Office.

Si 2

zap
Environmental Protection Specialist
Department of Natural Resources
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety
101 South 3, Suite 301
Grand Junction, CO 81501
Phone: (970) 243-6299
Fax: (970) 241-1516

Office of Office of
Mined Land Reclamation Denver » Grand Junction « Durango Active and Inactive Mines
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May 16, 2013 John W. Hickenlooper
Governor
James Blair Mike King
Bureau of Land Management Executive Director
20211 Hwy 184 Loretta Pifieda
Dolores, CO Director
81323

RE: SR-13A Mine, Permit No. M-1977-311, Acreage Release Request (ARI)

Dear Mr. Blair:

On May 9, 2013 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received a request from
Cotter Corporation for release of reclamation responsibility (AR1) for parts of the SR13-A Mine affected
area. On May 15, 2013, I inspected the site, along with you, Glen Williams and Ed Cotter, and found that
the 2.96 acres requested for release was releasable. Please inform the Division of whether or not the
BLM concurs with the Division’s intent to approve AR1.

If you require additional information, or have questions or concerns, please contact me at the Division’s
Grand Junction Field Office.

Environmental Protection Specialist
Department of Natural Resources

Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety
101 South 3™, Suite 301

Grand Junction, CO 81501

Phone: (970) 243-6299

Fax: (970) 241-1516

Office of Office of
Mined Land Reclamation Denver « Grand Junction » Durango Active and Inactive Mines



